
VALLEY DAZE
Celebrating SINCE 1978

Dear Valley Daze Crafters,

Eden Valley will be hosting our annual crafter/flea market during Valley Daze on Saturday,
June 24th.  This much anticipated event will begin at 8am and set-up may begin at 6:30am.
The cost to participate is the same as previous years at $15.  You will need to bring your own
tables and chairs.  Tents are permissible and use of sand buckets or bags are suggested for
weights.  We are again able to offer a limited number of indoor spaces for $30. Spaces are
about 10x10. To reserve an indoor space, you must call Judy @ 320-266-5515.

This event is a first come, first serve basis for location.  We will hold the craft/flea market on
Cossairt Ave between the Library and BEFITNESS.  This street will be blocked off to vehicle
traffic.  Please return the bottom portion of this letter with the $15 registration fee. Call ahead
to reserve an indoor space for $30. Please make checks payable to Valley Daze Committee
and mail to:

Valley Daze
P.O. Box 63

Eden Valley, MN 55329

If you have any questions, please call Judy Thielen (320) 266-5515
evvalleydaze@gmail.com

**************************************************************************************************

Name ________________________________________________________________

Address _______________________________________________________________

City ________________________________  State __________  Zip ______________

Phone _____________________________

Email _________________________________________________________________



VALLEY DAZE
Celebrating SINCE 1978

Type of craft/flea market goods

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________

___________________________________________________________________________


